Ref:

11330/1
NREAD

26 Maréh 1985 :
Dirdepor, Natural Resources and Environmental Affairs Division,

Marine Corps Basé, Camp Lejeune
Assistant Chlef of Staff, Facilities

gOchkﬁ)BuULEVAHD WATER TREATYENT PLANT EX“AVSION (CQNTRAG" :
1-1

(a) Safe Drinking Watér Act
I+ Ths purpose of this memo is to confirm information previously

provided by telephone, On 15 March 1985, Mr. Bob Alexander was
advised that Atlantie Divison, NAVFACENGCOM had -not "obtained

-approvals per the reference from N, C. Diviaion of Health Services

(DHS) for the subject project. Two approvals were involved, i.e.,
a letter of approval for the expansion itself and a letter or ap-

proval for the new well sites. NREAD became aware of the problem

during telephone contacts with DHS on 15 March 1985. The calls were
madeé as a resulf of Utilities Director advising NREAD that personnel
with DHS had problems with the ‘subject proje¢t. Mr. Bell, Regional

- Engineer, DHS, expressed concern that the eontract was awarded prior
to obtaining DHS approvals.

2. On 26 March-Mr. J. C. Linn, DHS, telephone number 919—733—2”60,

advised that he was requesting additional information from Atlantic
Division. On 26 March, Mr. Mike Bell, Regional Engineer DHS, tele-
phone number 919-756- 1343, advised that he needed a letter from
Base requesting well site approval.. Mr. Bell requested that the
letter provide a POC who ¢ould furnish plans and specifications.

Mr. Bell said his maln concern was the proximity of thea wells to
existing ‘contaninated wells.

. 3} It 1s recommended that Public Works Officer melintaln close aon-

tact with Mr. Charles Shu .at Atlantic Division, NAVFACENGCOM, until
these issues are resolved relative to overall expansion of plant and
submittal of letter for well site approval. Letter to Mr. Bell
should be addressed as follows: 1

Mr. Miehael Bel), Regional Engineer .
- Division of Health Services

404 Saint Andrew Street

Greenville, Nori{h_Carolins
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